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25th June 2019 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,   

 

I am delighted to announce that, from September 2019, Ewell Grove Primary and Nursery 
School will enter into a new partnership arrangement with Club Vale Limited 
(www.clubvale.co.uk) in regard to the provision of our Breakfast Club and After-School Club; 
opening is always subject to approval by OfSTED.  
 
Club Vale Limited already has a highly regarded local reputation as a current provider of 
before and after provision to a number of Surrey Schools. This local experience along with 
their recognised OfSTED quality ratings, range of activities and commitment to safeguarding 
were fundamental in our decision. We were very grateful for the support we had, during our 
tendering process, by parents who are already users of our provision or plan to be once a 
space becomes available. As previously promised we have also taken this opportunity to 
extend the school’s childcare facilities to now include Breakfast Club. 
 
All parents and carers, both existing and new, are now required to register with Club Vale 
Limited if they wish to enrol their child for Breakfast and/or After School Club. Please be 
aware that priority of Club places will initially be given to those children/families attending 
our current provision. This priority period will only run until 10th July, after which any available 
Club spaces will be allocated to new children/families.  
If you would like to book a place for any siblings starting in Reception Year from September 
then please inform Club Vale. 
 
An application pack and booking form for the Club Vale Breakfast and After-School Club is 
attached, along with details of their Club Vale Summer Camp Scheme.  
 
We are all very excited about this expansion of our Childcare Offer and the fresh 
opportunities Club Vale can bring to our school. Moving forward please direct all questions 
and queries directly to the Club Vale Staff, Karen and Sally, who will be best place to answer. 
They can be contacted on 07905 394029 or via e-mail at clubvale@hotmail.co.uk 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs K Keane 
Headteacher 
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